
[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Position] 

[Recipient's Company] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to address a concern regarding nepotism within our workplace that has come to my 

attention. It has been observed that certain hiring and promotion practices may favor individuals 

related to current employees over qualified candidates, which could undermine the integrity of 

our work environment. 

While I understand that personal connections are a common aspect of many workplaces, it is 

important to ensure that all employees have equal opportunities to succeed based on their merit 

and skills. Fostering a culture of fairness and transparency is crucial for maintaining morale and 

productivity. 

I urge management to consider the implementation of stricter hiring policies that prioritize 

impartiality and equal opportunity for all candidates. This can help to enhance the company's 

reputation and ensure a diverse and capable workforce. 

Thank you for considering this important issue. I look forward to your response and any further 

discussion on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


